From: Michael Bates

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 12:47 PM

To: Wes.Pringle@]acity.org; 'Eddie Guerrero' <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>
Subject: 1045 Olive Project - VMT Memorandum

We have previously completed a Traffic Study for the 1045 Olive Project. LADOT’s Approval Letter is dated August 16, 2018.
The City is getting ready to release the DEIR, and the Applicant is wanting to include a VMT analysis.

Attached at the applicant’s request is a VMT analysis for the Proposed Project, and for the Project Alternatives. We have
incorporated your input on a previous submittal, to maintain consistency.

Could you let me know your schedule and protocol for reviewing these memos. The applicant and the City are eager to
release the DEIR, so are looking for estimated review time for their schedule.

Many thanks.

Mike

Michael Bates
President

The Mobility Group
18301 Von Karman
Suite 490

Irvine CA 92612

Phone: 949-474-1591 x11
Fax:  949-474-1599
Cell:  949-292-4938

NOTE: Attachments that were included in this email are located on pages 501-574 of Appendix N of the Draft EIR.
Direct link here: |https://planning.lacity.org/eir/ 10450live/deir/Appendix%ZON%20-%20Transp0rtation%20and%ZOTrafﬁc.pdif
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